
From: Robert Holder  
Sent: 04 December 2015 15:44 
To: Track Access Managers; Goulding, Katherine; Hammill, Bill 
Subject: Improving Schedule 5 of the Model Freight Access Contract. 
 
Good afternoon Katherine, 
 
Thank you very much for consulting regarding the above. 
 
The approach is supported. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Rob 
 
Robert Holder | Network Access Manager | Great Western Railway 
 


